
ULCC is hosting an open enrollment event on Wednesday, December 18 at 6 pm (740
West 5th Street, Charlotte).  This is your opportunity to meet ULCC instructors, graduates
and staff as you learn more about the ULCC program that will meet YOUR needs.  We'll
see you there!

Enrolling now!  ULCC's next Microsoft Office certification training starts on Monday,
January 13, 2020.  Expand your Microsoft Office skills for personal use, embark on a new
career or work towards career advancement with this Microsoft Office training. Click the
link below to enroll today!
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ULCC Open Enrollment Event & Upcoming Microsoft Office Class
Urban League of Central Carolinas [ulcc@urbanleaguecc.org]

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 1:49 PM

To: Steve Johnston

Register Here

ULCC Open Enrollment Event & Upcoming Microsoft Office Class ... https://ex.myhosting.com/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAA...

1 of 2 12/13/19, 5:03 PM



Copyright © 2019 Urban League of Central Carolinas, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are an Urban League of Central Carolinas partner.

Our mailing address is:
Urban League of Central Carolinas

740 W 5th St
Charlotte, NC 28202-1408

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

Register Here

Connected to Microsoft Exchange

ULCC Open Enrollment Event & Upcoming Microsoft Office Class ... https://ex.myhosting.com/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAA...

2 of 2 12/13/19, 5:03 PM


